
Nicola is from Connahs Quay and has worked at 

the Brook Street store for the past 7 months, 

previously she worked at the store in Connahs 

Quay. Nine people work in the store and they are 

from a variety of places including Blacon, 

Newtown and Hoole in Chester and 

Pembrokeshire.  

 

The shop gets a lot of passing trade because of the 

train station and being one of the main routes into 

town along with regular shoppers who live in the 

street. 

 

Matthew who has worked at McColls for the past 

6 months says “most exciting street in Chester – it 

just needs a theme tune!!” He had previously 

worked in the street for the past four years, he was 

a fork lift truck driver and he worked at Happy 

Days – a second hand shop. 

 

The shop is open every single day of the 

year7.00am – 11.00pm and 9.00 – 3.00pm on 

Christmas Day which turns out to be surprisingly 

busy with big queues last year!! The shop opened 

2 ½ years ago, it was previously Londis and had 

been there for years and years. 

 

The street is a really bustling street with lots of 

characters, sometimes a challenge with traffic 

wardens and also need to integrate all the diversity 

that exists in the street. 
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